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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are finding that it is becoming increasingly difficult to manage 

money coming into school and have decided that after the Easter break 

we will no longer be able to accept cash payments for lunches, school 

visits, extended hours or after school clubs (you will still be able to pay 

cash for toast club). 

If you have never logged onto ParentPay or set up an account, we will 

be sending login details home with your child separately next week. 

Also to support parents/carers to make the transition from cash to 

ParentPay we will have a member of staff available in the Oasis Room 

in the Family Centre to help you get started – dates and times will be 

confirmed in next weeks Newsletter.  

If you would like to start using ParentPay before Easter then please do 

so once you have received your login details. 

Many Thanks, 

 

 

Emily Morris 
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